
BAY AREA 

Al R Q!dALITY 

MA NAG EM ENT 

DISTRICT 

Compliance Advisory 
July 23, 2018 

Gasoline Dispensing Facility Compliance Reminder 

This advisory is provided to inform you about Air District activities that may affect your operation. It 
will help you achieve and maintain compliance with applicable air quality rules and regulations. 

SUBJECT: 

OWNERS/OPERATORS OF GASOLINE DISPENSING FACILITIES 
USING ASSIST PHASE II EVR SYSTEMS 

SEPTEMBER 24, 2018- DEADLINE TO INSTALL LOW 
PERMEATION HOSES 

ATTENTION: 

On September 24, 2014, California Air Resources Board (GARB) certified low permeation 
hoses for Assist Phase II Enhanced Vapor Recovery (EVR) systems. Per GARB Certification 
Procedure CP-201, the use of certified low permeation hoses will be required four years 
after the certification date. 

By September 24, 2018, all gasoline dispensing facilities (GDFs) with an Assist Phase 
II EVR system (Executive Orders VR-201 or VR-202) are required to upgrade all hoses 
to certified low permeation hoses. 

Hoses listed in GARB Executive Orders VR-201/202 Revisions A-P may no longer be used. 
The following low permeation hoses are certified and must be used at these facilities. 

Assist Phase II Manufacturer Acceptable Hose Model 

Veyance Technologies Inc. Futura HVR Low Perm Hose 

Franklin Fueling Systems Healy Model 75 Low Perm Hose 

Vapor System Technologies Inc. V34EV Low Perm Hose 

Low permeation hoses reduce the diffusion of gasoline vapors through hose material for 
improved air quality. See GARB Advisory Number 343-A for additional information or visit 
GARB website at http://www.arb.ca.gov/vapor/vapor.htm. 

For questions regarding this advisory, please contact Compliance Assistance, at 
(415) 749-4999 or compliance@baaqmd.gov. 
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